MEMORANDUM

TIMORE STEPHANIE PAUL T. GRAZIANO,
?ﬁL\TIMQRﬁ RAWLINGS-BLAKE, L .

To: The Honorable Pregid€nt and Members of the Baltimore City Council

From: Paul T*Graziano, Commissioner
Date: February 11, 2014

Re: City Council Bill 14-0304 — Floodplain Management Code - Cross-References and
Corrections

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed City Council Bill 14-
0303 for the purpose of conforming certain provisions of the Baltimore City Floodplain Management
Code, as amended by Ordinance 14-  (Bill 14-0303) {"Floodplain Management Code - Revision"};
correcting certain errors and omissions relating to floodplain management and the design and construction
of structures within the Floodplain District; clarifying the application of certain provisions; deleting
certain redundant, obsolete, and otherwise superfluous provisions: correcting and conforming certain
obsolete nomenclature; providing for a special effective date: and generally relating to the Baltimore City
Floodplain Management Code and references and corrections to it.

The Department of Housing and Community Development respectfully defers its position on City
Council Bill 14-0304 to the Department of Planning.
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(/o Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief
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